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8th March 2022 
 
 
Advice to Parents - Warn and Inform   
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
There has been confirmed cases of Covid-19 in a pupil or staff in our school and we are seeing a rise in 
cases again.  
 

Whilst there have been a relaxing of the rules around self-isolation and testing, as school and an employer 
we have a duty of care to all staff, pupils and families.  
 

All staff and pupils who have shown COVID 19 symptoms or have had a positive lateral flow or PCR test 
have been asked to isolate and follow all Government guidance. (Please read information in the link 
provided). 
  
When to stay at home if you have coronavirus (COVID-19) and what to do - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  
  
Your child can continue to attend school if they are fit and well and have NOT had a positive lateral flow 
test.  
 

If they test positive on a lateral flow test, then please book a PCR test and do not send them to school. Your 
child will need to isolate until the results of the PCR are back.  
 

If at any time your child develops COVID-19 symptoms, even with a negative LFT, please isolate them and 
book a PCR test. They can return to school if the test is negative and in ten days if positive.  
Thank you for continuing to support us in keeping our children and community safe.  
  
Yours Sincerely  
  
Mrs L Secker  
 

Head of Academy.  
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-and-treatment/when-to-self-isolate-and-what-to-do/

